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Pichvnari and Its Environs Gocha R. Tsetskhladze 1999 A detailed study of
Pichvnari, located to the east of the Black Sea in Georgia and one of the most
important sites of ancient Colchis, the legendary land of the Golden Fleece.
Greek vessels, dating from the 6th century BC onwards, and figurines and other
objects illustrate the dominant influence of Greek religion and culture in this
distant outpost of hellenisation. Pichvnari degenerated into swampland in the
early 2nd century BC but excavation elsewhere in the region has found evidence
for continuing Greek and Roman occupation until the 4th century AD. The book
includes an examination of the archaeological evidence and concludes with an
overview of the region's history and numerous illustrations of artefacts and
archaeological remains.
A Passion for Antiquities Marion True 1994-12-01 The collection of Barbara and
Lawrence Fleischman of New York is one of the most important private
collections of ancient Greek and Roman art in the United States and among the
most important in the world. Composed of approximately three hundred objects
from the Bronze Age to the Late Antique, it includes bronze statuettes, marble
sculpture, vases, jewelry, lamps and candelabra, keys, weights, and silver
bowls and utensils. The Fleischmans have a particular fascination with pieces
associated with everyday life in antiquity, since these objects evoke a human
connection to the past. They are also drawn to pieces that exemplify the human
propensity to transform a functional object into a thing of beauty. Not only
has their emotional response to an object’s aesthetic appeal or its historical
significance guided them in their forty years of collecting, personal interests
have been at work as well. The large number of pieces related to the theater or
representing theatrical subjects reflects Barbara Fleischman’s lifelong love of
that art. A Passion for Antiquities contains photographs and extensive
catalogue entries on the objects included in the exhibition at the J. Paul
Getty Museum and the Cleveland Museum of Art. Eighteen contributors provide art
historical and descriptive information about each piece. The objects not
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selected for the exhibition are detailed in a checklist that specifies their
origins, dates, media, and sizes. This book is the first major reference on the
entire collection, since most of the objects have never before been publicly
shown. To facilitate finding specific objects or groups of objects, the book is
organized first chronologically and then by medium. Bibliographic sources for
each entry cite both publications where the specific work is discussed as well
as references to related scholarship. Karol Wight provides a chronological
overview of the collection, and Oliver Taplin relates selected pieces to the
development of Greek theater. The exhibition of Barbara and Lawrence
Fleischman’s collection and this catalogue allow us to enter into their minds
and emotions so that, for a time, we can share their passion for antiquities.
History of Ancient Pottery Henry Beauchamp Walters 1905
Gods in Color Vinzenz Brinkmann 2017 This stunning book uses 21st-century
technology to reveal the original colors of ancient sculpture. When Renaissance
artists sought to imitate ancient sculpture, their medium of choice was pure,
white marble, but little did they know that the works they emulated were
originally painted in dazzling and powerful hues--from red ocher and cinnabar
to azurite and malachite. By illustrating painted reconstructions of well-known
sculptures in relation to original examples, this volume reveals how ancient
artists in Egypt, Mesopotamia, the Aegean, Greece, and Rome brought unexpected
and breathtaking color to their artworks. Accompanying these reproductions are
watercolors of Greece's landscapes dating from different years, which show how
our perception of ancient art has changed over time. Generously illustrated,
this book testifies that the study of ancient sculpture is incomplete without
an understanding of the many ways that color was employed to bring such art to
life.
Music in Antiquity Joan Goodnick Westenholz 2014-04-02 Music was one component
of the cultural continuum that developed in the contiguous civilizations of the
ancient Near East and of Greece and Rome. This book covers the range and gamut
of this symbiosis, as well as scrutinizes archeological findings, texts, and
iconographical materials in specific geographical areas along this continuum.
The book, volume VIII of Yuval – Studies of the Jewish Music Research Centre at
the Hebrew University, provides an updated scholarly assessment of the rich
soundscapes of ancient civilizations.
A Guide to the Select Greek and Roman Coins Exhibited in Electrotype British
Museum. Department of Coins and Medals 1880
Dreams and Dreaming in the Roman Empire Juliette Harrisson 2013-09-05 An
investigation into dream reports in the history and literature of early Roman
culture.
Cities as Palimpsests? Elizabeth Key Fowden 2022-03-15 The metaphor of the
palimpsest has been increasingly invoked to conceptualize cities with deep,
living pasts. This volume seeks to think through, and beyond, the logic of the
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palimpsest, asking whether this fashionable trope slyly forces us to see
contradiction where local inhabitants saw (and see) none, to impose
distinctions that satisfy our own assumptions about historical periodization
and cultural practice, but which bear little relation to the experience of
ancient, medieval or early modern persons. Spanning the period from
Constantine’s foundation of a New Rome in the fourth century to the
contemporary aftermath of the Lebanese civil war, this book integrates
perspectives from scholars typically separated by the disciplinary boundaries
of late antique, Islamic, medieval, Byzantine, Ottoman and modern Middle
Eastern studies, but whose work is united by their study of a region
characterized by resilience rather than rupture. The volume includes an
introduction and eighteen contributions from historians, archaeologists and art
historians who explore the historical and cultural complexity of eastern
Mediterranean cities. The authors highlight the effects of the multiple
antiquities imagined and experienced by persons and groups who for generations
made these cities home, and also by travelers and other observers who passed
through them. The independent case studies are bound together by a shared
concern to understand the many ways in which the cities’ pasts live on in their
presents.
Archeologia 1987
"Scythians is a Name Given Them by the Greeks" Søren Skriver Tillisch 2007 This
detailed study compares the results of previously published excavations in what
is termed the North Pontic region (Southern Russia and the Ukraine). It
explores the question of whether a 'Scythian' ethnic grouping can be identified
and its culture defined. It also examines issues of Greek colonization and asks
what is actually meant when objects are identified as being in a 'Greek style'.
Visualizing the invisible with the human body J. Cale Johnson 2019-11-05
Physiognomy and ekphrasis are two of the most important modes of description in
antiquity and represent the necessary precursors of scientific description. The
primary way of divining the characteristics and fate of an individual, whether
inborn or acquired, was to observe the patient’s external characteristics and
behaviour. This volume focuses initially on two types of descriptive literature
in Mesopotamia: physiognomic omens and what we might call ekphrastic
description. These modalities are traced through ancient India, Ugaritic and
the Hebrew Bible, before arriving at the physiognomic features of famous
historical figures such as Themistocles, Socrates or Augustus in the GraecoRoman world, where physiognomic discussions become intertwined with typological
analyses of human characters. The Arabic compendial culture absorbed and remade
these different physiognomic and ekphrastic traditions, incorporating both
Mesopotamian links between physiognomy and medicine and the interest in
characterological ‘types’ that had emerged in the Hellenistic period. This
volume offer the first wide-ranging picture of these modalities of description
in antiquity.
The Arundel and Pomfret Marbles in Oxford Michael J. Vickers 2006 This handbook
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tracks the eventful history of the Arundel and Pomfret Marbles before they came
to rest in Oxford. The largest surviving portion of the first major collection
of Classical antiquities in Britain - the sculptures and inscriptions collected
i
The Archaeology of Celtic Art D.W. Harding 2007-06-11 More wide ranging, both
geographically and chronologically, than any previous study, this wellillustrated book offers a new definition of Celtic art. Tempering the muchadopted art-historical approach, D.W. Harding argues for a broader definition
of Celtic art and views it within a much wider archaeological context. He reasserts ancient Celtic identity after a decade of deconstruction in Englishlanguage archaeology. Harding argues that there were communities in Iron Age
Europe that were identified historically as Celts, regarded themselves as
Celtic, or who spoke Celtic languages, and that the art of these communities
may reasonably be regarded as Celtic art. This study will be indispensable for
those people wanting to take a fresh and innovative perspective on Celtic Art.
Renaissance Weddings and the Antique Jerzy Miziołek 2018 "This book is divided
into two parts, the first comprises two chapters dealing with Karol
Lanchkoronski and the fate of his collection, as well as wedding rituals in
Renaissance Italy and the history of domestic painting. The second part,
consisting of eight chapters, discusses the cassone panels and paintings
derving from day beds--lettucci--and panelling of the walls--spalliere."--Back
cover.
Greek Homosexuality Kenneth James Dover 2016
Hierakonpolis ... James Edward Quibell 1900
The Greeks in Bactria and India William Woodthorpe Tarn 2010-06-24 A landmark
study of the Greek kingdoms of Bactria and India that treats them as
Hellenistic states.
Gods in Color 2007
A Handbook of Greek Art Gisela Marie Augusta Richter 1974
HIEROGLYPHS OF THE PHAISTOS DISC: history and full text translation. Vitaly
Surnin 2013-12-28 This book is the preliminary part of a great work titled «THE
BOOK OF THE EGYPTIAN: The beginning of the basic Egyptology or a key to the
understanding of history, philosophy and world religion». Usually, the
introduction is made in the form of a brief preface or foreword, but I got a
whole book as the first step in a multi-volume publication of the study. The
purpose of this specific introduction as the beginning of serious research – is
right at the level of the opening to inspire a reader, showing him in a clear
visual and comprehensible form, the whole true mechanism of the hieroglyphic
writing. To achieve this, I will completely dispel the myth created by the
modern science that hieroglyphs do not convey any meaning (of words, the whole
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idea), but only individual sounds (letters), or their combination (syllables).
This scientific myth will be finally deprived of the status of scientific
knowledge, and the translation of the Phaistos disc, on the contrary, will be
clearly shown, what is called «broken apart», and will be read in the ancient
hieroglyphic language united by the principle of construction – in the language
of the ancient Egyptians. I can say that it will not be two simultaneously
existing systems of hieroglyphs translation, as well as two Egyptologies, one
will be false, and the other – true! To prove the validity of the system of
translation I wanted to give you immediately not only a complete translation of
the text of the Phaistos disc, where the number of occurrences of each
hieroglyph is not big (1 to 19 times), but the translation of the whole ancient
Egyptian writing, because the number of times it is used in there is thousands,
if not even millions. And each such use of each hieroglyph is translating in
the same way, so it creates the full reading of the hieroglyphic texts –
writing, which will be easily read by everyone with the dictionary of
hieroglyphs in the future. The main reason why I wanted to do it – is because,
at first, I read the ancient Egyptian texts and only then, by chance, came
across with the hieroglyphs of the Phaistos disc. But then, I decided to set a
different aim – to teach the reader to think, and not just to read hieroglyphs.
Since we have no ancient Egyptian temple, and you're not its novice, the method
of achieving the aims will be different than in the antiquity. First of all, I
would suggest not a translation of ancient Egyptian hieroglyphs, but a complete
translation of the Phaistos disc, and at the same time to give them a sort of
test of common sense to modern science in the face of particular academies and
universities of the world. Let them answer me the question, not knowing the
translations of ancient Egyptian texts, – whether they think this translation
of the Phaistos disc is correct? So when I completely publish «The Book of
Egyptian», it will become clear who they are and where do they lead all of you.
As they always test the students, it's a time to test them as well. Will they
pass the test, I do not know, but any way, you, my reader, will get to know
about it, (in the main manuscript) and will be able to draw your own
conclusions about their intellectual level. Therefore, I recommend you to take
this message of the book, at least with the attention, because not every day
the science gets a ready revelation, designed in the form of scientific study.
And here the attention and common sense will help the reader to re-look the
original, pure, uncomplicated meaning of the Hieroglyphs, which through the
veil of delusion will finally begin to appear in their true, original and
vibrant colors – and finally, get from the nether world – into the realm of the
living!
Artistry in Bronze Jens M Daehner 2017-11-21 The papers in this volume derive
from the proceedings of the nineteenth International Bronze Congress, held at
the Getty Center and Villa in October 2015 in connection with the exhibition
Power and Pathos: Bronze Sculpture of the Hellenistic World. The study of
large-scale ancient bronzes has long focused on aspects of technology and
production. Analytical work of materials, processes, and techniques has
significantly enriched our understanding of the medium. Most recently, the
restoration history of bronzes has established itself as a distinct area of
scythian-and-thracian-antiquities-ashmolean-handb

5/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 6, 2022 by guest

investigation. How does this scholarship bear on the understanding of bronzes
within the wider history of ancient art? How do these technical data relate to
our ideas of styles and development? How has the material itself affected
ancient and modern perceptions of form, value, and status of works of art?
www.getty.edu/publications/artistryinbronze
Early Hellenistic Coinage from the Accession of Alexander to the Peace of
Apamaea (336-188 BC) Otto Mørkholm 1991-05-31 This book, first published in
1991, is a full study of early Hellenistic coinage. It provides a history of
the coinage of Alexander the Great and his successors in the Near and Middle
East, and of the cities of Greece and Asia Minor. It is fully illustrated and
provides a detailed and authoritative guide to the coinage of the period.
Iranians & Greeks in South Russia Michael Ivanovitch Rostovtzeff 1922
Archaeology of Iran in the Historical Period Kamal-Aldin Niknami 2020-05-22
This collection of twenty-eight essays presents an up-to-date survey of preIslamic Iran, from the earliest dynasty of Illam to the end of Sasanian empire,
encompassing a rich diversity of peoples and cultures. Historically, Iran
served as a bridge between the earlier Near Eastern cultures and the later
classical world of the Mediterranean, and had a profound influence on
political, military, economic, and cultural aspects of the ancient world.
Written by international scholars and drawing mainly on the field of practical
archaeology, which traditionally has shared little in the way of theories and
methods, the book provides crucial pieces to the puzzle of the national
identity of Iranian cultures from a historical perspective. Revealing the
wealth and splendor of ancient Iranian society – its rich archaeological data
and sophisticated artistic craftsmanship – most of which has never before been
presented outside of Iran, this beautifully illustrated book presents a range
of studies addressing specific aspects of Iranian archaeology to show why the
artistic masterpieces of ancient Iranians rank among the finest ever produced.
Together, the authors analyze how archaeology can inform us about our cultural
past, and what remains to still be discovered in this important region.
Roman Provincial Coinage Andrew M. Burnett 1992
Work in 1912 World Peace Foundation 1913
History of Humanity: From the third millennium to the seventh century B.C.
Sigfried J. de Laet 1994-01-01 The second volume covers the first two and a
half thousand years of recorded history, from the start of the Bronze Age 5,000
years ago to the beginnings of the Iron Age. Written by a team of over sixty
specialists, this volume includes a comprehensive bibliography and a detailed
index.
The Colors of Clay Beth Cohen 2006 "The catalogue ... is truly excellent and
makes an important contribution to the study of Greek Art." --Bryn Mawr
Classical Review "An overwhelming volume. The subject matter ... is described
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in great detail in nine chapters. Essential." --Choice This catalogue documents
a major exhibition at the Getty Villa that was the first ever to focus on
ancient Athenian terracotta vases made by techniques other than the well-known
black- and red-figure styles. The exhibition comprised vases executed in
bilingual, coral-red gloss, outline, Kerch-style, white ground, and Six's
technique, as well as examples with added clay and gilding, and plastic vases
and additions. The Colors of Clay opens with an introductory essay that
integrates the diverse themes of the exhibition and sets them within the
context of vase making in general; a second essay discusses conservation issues
related to several of the techniques. A detailed discussion of the techniques
featured in the exhibition precedes each section of the catalogue. More than a
hundred vases from museums in the United States and Europe are described in
depth.
A Dictionary of Roman Coins, Republican and Imperial Seth William Stevenson
1889
Scythian and Thracian Antiquities in Oxford Michael J. Vickers 2002 The
Scythians were nomads who roamed the Steppes of Russia during the first
millennium BC before settling in the region to the north of the Black Sea,
where they came into friendly contact with Greek traders. Their distinctive
'Animal Style' art is of a
Reconstructing Ancient Linen Body Armor Gregory S. Aldrete 2013-05-01 News and
World Report, MSNBC Online, and other international venues, this groundbreaking
work will be a landmark in the study of ancient warfare.
Greek Imperial Coins and Their Values David Sear 1982-12-31 This catalogue is
unique in providing the collector with the only comprehensive and authoritative
guide devoted specifically to the local coinages of the Roman Empire,
undoubtedly the most neglected series in the whole of ancient classical
numismatics. Greek Imperial coins span more than three centuries from Augustus
to Diocletian, and were issued at over six hundred mints from Spain to
Mesopotamia.
Greek Vases in the J. Paul Getty Museum J. Paul Getty Museum 1983 The Getty
Museum houses an exceptional collection of ancient painted vases. This volume,
fifth in the series, follows the direction taken by preceding volumes by
introducing previously unpublished information about the works. Most
importantly for scholars and students of vase painting, these volumes provide
additional access to the works through extensive illustrations, descriptions,
and reconstructions.
Artists and Signatures in Ancient Greece Jeffrey M. Hurwit 2015-06-30 This book
offers insight into Greek conceptions of art, the artist, and artistic
originality by examining artists' signatures in ancient Greece.
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 2003
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Mummy Portraits of Roman Egypt Marie Svoboda 2020-08-25 This publication
presents fascinating new findings on ancient Romano-Egyptian funerary portraits
preserved in international collections. Once interred with mummified remains,
nearly a thousand funerary portraits from Roman Egypt survive today in museums
around the world, bringing viewers face-to-face with people who lived two
thousand years ago. Until recently, few of these paintings had undergone indepth study to determine by whom they were made and how. An international
collaboration known as APPEAR (Ancient Panel Paintings: Examination, Analysis,
and Research) was launched in 2013 to promote the study of these objects and to
gather scientific and historical findings into a shared database. The first
phase of the project was marked with a two-day conference at the Getty Villa.
Conservators, scientists, and curators presented new research on topics such as
provenance and collecting, comparisons of works across institutions, and
scientific studies of pigments, binders, and supports. The papers and posters
from the conference are collected in this publication, which offers the most
up-to-date information available about these fascinating remnants of the
ancient world.
Material Aspects of Letter Writing in the Graeco-Roman World Antonia Sarri
2017-11-20 Letter writing was widespread in the Graeco-Roman world, as
indicated by the large number of surviving letters and their extensive coverage
of all social categories. Despite a large amount of work that has been done on
the topic of ancient epistolography, material and formatting conventions have
remained underexplored, mainly due to the difficulty of accessing images of
letters in the past. Thanks to the increasing availability of digital images
and the appearance of more detailed and sophisticated editions, we are now in a
position to study such aspects. This book examines the development of letter
writing conventions from the archaic to Roman times, and is based on a wide
corpus of letters that survive on their original material substrates. The bulk
of the material is from Egypt, but the study takes account of comparative
evidence from other regions of the Graeco-Roman world. Through analysis of
developments in the use of letters, variations in formatting conventions,
layout and authentication patterns according to the sociocultural background
and communicational needs of writers, this book sheds light on changing trends
in epistolary practice in Graeco-Roman society over a period of roughly eight
hundred years. This book will appeal to scholars of Epistolography, Papyrology,
Palaeography, Classics, Cultural History of the Graeco-Roman World.
Electrum Coin of the Scythians Ivan Butkevych 2016-11-23 The era of electrum
coins is among the most popular topics for research. Indeed, it is difficult to
imagine any other period in the history of coinage, so plentiful for all kinds
of assumptions and hypotheses. However, in spite of so much attention from
researchers, we can emphasize that the scope of our reliable knowledge about
these coins is much smaller than the area of the unknown. One of the most
mysterious pages of the story are electrum coins of a special type, all known
findings of which come from the region of the ancient settlement Borysthenes,
located at the mouth of the Dnieper-Bug estuary. On the pages of this little
book, we will try to solve the mystery...
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Alexandria and Alexandrianism J. Paul Getty Museum 1996-09-26 One of the great
seats of learning and repositories of knowledge in the ancient world,
Alexandria, and the great school of thought to which it gave its name, made a
vital contribution to the development of intellectual and cultural heritage in
the Occidental world. This book brings together twenty papers delivered at a
symposium held at the J. Paul Getty Museum on the subject of Alexandria and
Alexandrianism. Subjects range from “The Library of Alexandria and Ancient
Egyptian Learning” and “Alexander’s Alexandria” to “Alexandria and the Origins
of Baroque Architecture.” With nearly two hundred illustrations, this handsome
volume presents some of the world’s leading scholars on the continuing
influence and fascination of this great city. The distinguished contributors
include Peter Green, R. R. R. Smith, and the late Bernard Bothmer.
In Search of the Indo-Europeans J. P. Mallory 1991
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